
Merry Christmas from all of us at
New Hope Pregnancy Support

Center!

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING US.  
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN THE NEW YEAR.  
406.683.5259 NEWHOPEDILLON@GMAIL.COM

I want to start by thanking everyone in the community for their
support each year! What a blessing you all are! This year held
many challenges but with Gods grace, we were able to power

through and reach those in need in the community! 

We can't thank you enough
for being part of our

mission. We wish the most
wonderful Christmas.

Board Members



Blake Wilson
Chair



Brad Munday

Vice Chair



Polly Mickleson
Treasurer



Carrie A. Holton

Executive Director

We look forward to
supporting the members of
our community in the New
Year and thank you ahead
of time for your prayer and

continued support!



Reminder: Tax receipts will
be mailed by January 20th!
Please make sure I have an

updated address!
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THE YEAR IN REVIEW THE NEW YEAR OFFICE CLOSURE 
We have seen ultrasounds,
plenty of new & existing
clients. Held our fall banquet
which was a HUGE success!
Tons of physical donations
that went right back out to
hands in need.  We have seen
the community come
together in beautiful ways to
support one another, and
such generosity!

In the New Year, you will see
new programs at New Hope.
We received funding to offer
Doula services to pregnant
women and what a blessing
that will be to the Moms in
Dillon! If you do not know
what a Doula is, we will be
putting out some information
in January to educate!

We will be closed
December 20th and
22nd while my kids
and I travel to CO to
see family. 

Also, We are looking
for  Volunteer Board
Members! 
Please get a hold of
me via phone or
email!


